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Greetings BFC Families! 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, it has been a long time coming but we are now just one more day 

away from this monumental event at Madison Square Garden with True Mother. We appreciate 

everything you have done in order to prepare for this event so let us now seize this moment not 

only to be inspired my True Mothers words, but to also enjoy the arts as well as each others 

company.  

 

Are you or your children still looking for opportunities to participate in for the summer? Time is 

running out! Please read the previously sent email regarding all the possible SUMMER 2017 

YOUTH WORKSHOPS! In addition, are you a college student and/or recent graduate? Please 

read the previously sent email regarding some exciting internship opportunities with 

Headquarters! 

Let us know if you have any questions! 

 

 

 

 

Important Information and Tips about MSG 

 

1)  Don't bring any food or water to MSG because it will all be taken away at the security check. 

 

2) There will be 10:30 a.m. Sunday Service at Belvedere on July 16. we expect about 2000 

people will be joining service and lunch at Belvedere.  

  

The doors open at 2 p.m. on Saturday, July 15, and the program should conclude shortly 

after 5:00 p.m. 



 

 

  

Entering Madison Square Garden : The Garden is located at 4 Pennsylvania Plaza on 

Seventh Avenue (between West 31st St and West 33rd Street), New York, NY 10001 

  

Security: As per MSG regulations, everyone entering the venue, without exception, will be 

going through airport-style security before entering the ticket area. Please allow additional time 

for screening. 

  

Madison Square Garden asks all guests to arrive early and travel light. All persons and bags are 

subject to search. Bags that have passed inspection must fit comfortably under your seat. Over-

sized bags are prohibited. MSG does not provide an area to check bags, coats or any other 

personal belongings.  No outside food or drink is permitted to be brought into the Garden. 

  

Seating : Seating is assigned by ticket and ushers will guide you to your section. You need the 

white MSG printed ticket to enter and get your seat. 

If you need special seating for wheelchair, MSG Staff will meet you at the box office and provide 

you with those specific tickets. 

  

Translation :The program will be in English, but the keynote speaker, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, 

will speak in Korean.  Translations will be provided using a cell phone conference system.  

  

English will be translated into Spanish, Korean and Japanese.  The keynote speech will be 

translated from Korean into English, Spanish and Japanese.  Please bring a fully charged cell 

phone to the event.  You will be provided a toll-free number, and connected directly to a 

translation. 

  

Please also bring a personal headset or earbuds.  Additional earbuds will be available. If some 

in your party do not have phones (such as children), we recommend a headphone splitter and 

additional headset to allow another person to listen from the same phone. 

  

Food and Beverages : No outside food or beverages are permitted in MSG. We recommend 

eating lunch before entering the venue. However, the MSG concession stands will be open and 

snacks can be purchased. 

 

Dress Code : Church attire.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
We want to make sure everyone has access to the websites promoting True Parents at Madison 

Square Garden. 

 

Here are the links and resources for MSG: 

 

Website: trueparents.org and there is also a story and link on Familyfed.org 

This is where everyone can access the promotional materials: http://trueparents.org/promote/ These 

materials can be downloaded for online and print distribution and outreach. 

 

If you have a Facebook: 

 

This is the event link under "True Parents at the Garden": 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1391752214236785/ 

Here is the Facebook page for the American movement at "Familyfed USA": 

https://www.facebook.com/familyfedusa/ 

 

We encourage everyone to share it. 

 

Accommodations: 

 

Since most of us are already in NY, there may be no need of accomodations for the weekend at 

Madison Square Garden. However, for anyone who is interested or know anyone looking for a place 

to stay, the New Yorker is available for the weekend of July 14-16. We encourage those who are 

interested to make their reservation as soon as possible.  

 

https://www.wyndhamhotels.com/groups/family-federation-event-at-msg 

 

This link is good for booking on July 14, 15, and 16. The rate is available only through this link. After 

June 15, we may need to release part of the block, so please act fast to secure your space. 

 


